
From: Barbara Chusid [mailto:bachusid@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 9:36 AM 
To: Scanlon, Amy; Fruhling, William; Martin, Al; Rummel, Marsha 
Subject: block 100 
 
Dear Commissioners - 
 
Please do not approve of the plan to destroy the existing buildings on block 100 of State Street. 
 
They have historical value and modern architecture would ruin the character of our downtown. 
 
thanks, 
 
Barbara Chusid 
2706 Sommers Ave 
Madison, WI  53704 
 


